
   Unattended Children Policy 
 
 
The Lindenhurst Memorial Library requires all children below the age of ten (10) to 
be accompanied and supervised by a parent or responsible caregiver fifteen (15) 
years of age or older, while using the facility. 

Parents and/or caregivers are responsible for the behavior and supervision of their 
children while using the library. Library staff cannot assume responsibility for 
children’s safety or behavior when they are in the library and/or using its facilities. 

Staff will notify parents and/or caregivers if their children are left unattended and require 
supervision. Library staff will contact the police or other social service authorities if 
minors age fourteen (14) and under are not picked up within 15 minutes of the Library’s 
closing, and/or contact with a parent and/or caregiver has not been made. 
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